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17 November 2023 

 

Pupil Permissions 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of our continuous drive to ensure our pupils are as safe as possible, we would like to review 

and refresh all permissions. We are incredibly lucky to have received a number of invitations to take 

part in activities organised by external partners already this year. Alongside this increase, we are 

seeing a rise in the number of partners who use digital images and recordings of pupils when sharing 

activities with the wider community. This all goes to showcase the wonderful work that goes on in 

schools. 

As such, we would kindly ask that you click here to update your child’s permission form. Please 

make sure that you have done this by Friday 8th December at the very latest. We will use your child’s 

current permissions in the interim and then any changes will come into effect from Tuesday 2nd 

January 2024. If for any reason, there are changes that you would like made immediately, please 

notify the school office in writing. 

 

 

T Dinsmore  L Peterkin-Aldred 

School Bursar  Head of School 
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